
 

 

TOWN OF HAMILTON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

P.O. Box 429 
577 Bay Road 
Hamilton, MA 01936 

Phone  (978) 468-5572 
Fax  (978) 468-2682 
Web site http://www.hamiltonma.gov 

          March 27, 2020 
 
Dear Hamilton Residents, 
  
During this extraordinary time please know that there is nothing more 
important to all of us in town government than your safety, and we are doing 
everything we can to ensure the wellbeing of our residents and town 
employees. 
  
Everyone in Hamilton Town Hall has shown me this week a pervasive, 
persistent, and even cheerful resolve.  Everyone understands that we are 
navigating an unprecedented situation, the contours of which are fluid and 
unpredictable.   All town employees and staff have demonstrated great 
flexibility, creativity, and determination during this time.  Town Hall staff have 
taken initiative, learned to do things in new ways, worked longer hours, 
remained focused on what is most important, and done it all without 
complaint. 
  
The town is making every effort to ensure that we can meet the needs of our 
residents without interruption. Many of our employees can perform their tasks 
while staying at home.  We are reviewing the situation daily and ensuring that 
our residents and employees are regularly updated. 
  
Information is more important than ever. We pledge to share updates with you 
as quickly as possible, with full transparency and, as always, with your safety 
foremost in mind. 
  
We will get through this together as friends, family, colleagues, and neighbors. 
  If you are in need of anything, please feel free to call me anytime at 781-316-
5939. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jeff Hubbard 
Chairman 
Hamilton Board of Selectmen 
  


